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Namadgi National Park
Notification of Closure – 2010 Feral Pig 
Poison Baiting Program
Please be aware that Namadgi National Park will be conducting its annual Feral Pig Poison Baiting Program in May. Access to all non public roads within the park will be restricted to park staff and essential services from Friday the morning of the 7th of May until close of business Friday the 21st of May 2010, some areas may remain closed until Friday the 28th of May. 
This closure will include all management and fire trails and those people or organisations wishing to access these areas during the program are required to contact the Namadgi National Park Visitor Centre.
This is a 1080 poison baiting program and all individuals accessing the previously mentioned areas are strongly advised not to touch the green cylinder shaped baits or associated baiting equipment. 
1080 is toxic to humans; domestic animals are also at risk of poisoning and should be kept away from areas of operation.

Areas of operation will be marked with conspicuous red on white signs as shown below.
For further information, please call the Namadgi Visitor Centre on 6207 2900 or for access to restricted areas during the program, please call the program coordinator: Mike Rawnsley on 6207 2903 or 0418 548 957.

For Medical Emergencies, please contact the Poisons Information Centre on 13 11 26. 
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FERAL PIG BAITS ARE GREEN, CYLINDER
SHAPED AND CONTAIN 1080 POISON

DOMESTIC ANIMALS ARE AT RISK OF POISONING

DATE BAITS LAID:
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